
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
November 4, 2021 

      
Whiskey Creek Water Service Area – Water Supply Update 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) has constructed a temporary over-land watermain to bring 
drinking water from a newly drilled well on Carson Road to the water storage reservoir on Poplar Way. 
The use of well water to replace the existing supply from Crocker Creek will bring a much-anticipated 
improvement to the volume and quality of water available to customers in the Whiskey Creek Water 
Service Area. The well water supply is expected to be fully in-place by November 30, 2021. The Crocker 
Creek water intake will be put on stand-by, and will eventually be decommissioned.    

In 2022, the RDN plans to construct a permanent underground watermain along Carson Road. Funds for 
this project are currently being sought from federal and provincial funding sources.   

Please visit rdn.bc.ca/whiskey-creek for more information about the Whiskey Creek Water Service Area, 
and please sign up to receive water system emergency alerts (for Whiskey Creek only) via email or text at 
voyent-alert.com/ca/community.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services   
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 or 250-248-4914 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca  
 

https://rdn.bc.ca/whiskey-creek
https://voyent-alert.com/ca/community
mailto:rcu@rdn.bc.ca

	SERVICE ALERT
	Whiskey Creek Water Service Area – Water Supply Update

